W
School Notices

Welcome to this week’s School Notices. As a school we try to support the busy lives o
our families by consolidating communication to one weekly newsletter, and these are
posted to the school website each Friday as an easy point of reference.

In addition to this don’t forget about our FAQ page on the school website. Our aim is to
provide the answers to your questions when you think of them, as apposed to you be
being restricted by school hours, so please let us know if you there’s anything you
would find helpful so we can add it in <.

https://hartsbourne.org.uk/parent-hub/
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Dates For Your Diary

Date

Event

Tuesday 26th November

School Nursing Team - Year 6 The Lancaster Model

Wednesday 27th November

Year 3 Natural History Museum

Tuesday 3rd December

Mop Up Flu Vaccines

Tuesday 3rd December

Hartsbourne F.C v Sacred Heart Primary

Wednesday 4th December

Year 6 West Side Story Performance - St Margarets

Wednesday 4th December

KS1 Christmas Story Night

Friday 6th December

SCHOOL CLOSED - Occasional Day

Wednesday 11th December

KS1 - Christmas Show (afternoon performance)

Thursday 12th December

KS1 - Christmas Show (morning performance)

Friday 13th December

Christmas Dinner Day

Monday 16th December

Bushey Chabad - Hannukkah Assembly

Monday 16th December

KS2 Christmas Hootenanny

Wednesday 18th December

Nursery Christmas Afternoon

Thursday 19th December

Electric Umbrella Performance

Friday 20th December

Last day of Term - 2.00pm finish

Monday 6th January

INSET Day

Tuesday 7th January

First Day of Spring Term
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Jhe festive season is almost hexe
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Nursery & Reception - White
Year 1 - Yellow
Year 2 - Green
Year 3 - Red
Year 4 - Purple
Year 5 - Blue
Year 6 - Sparkle

Please bring your donation to your classroom door by
29th November

RAFFLE TICKETS ON SALE FROM 4TH DECEMBER




Friday 15th November 2024 - Topaz: brave enough to have a go at tricky
work; kind and supportive when others make mistakes. A

Year 1 — Alaia and Dhiya are always kind and supportive to their peers and are courageous
when tackling tricky work and don't give up.

Year 2 — Year 2 were all extremely Kind and supportive of one another during the speed
stacking competition. All of them showed great determination.

Year 3 — Megan has showed bravery inside and outside of school this week, whilst Nathan
is always a kind and supportive learning partner.

Year 4 — Franklin takes pride in challenging himself in lessons and Zainab is always caring
and supportive to her peers.

Year 5 — Well done to all of Year 5 who were extremely supportive and kind to each other
during the Cross Country competition!

Year 6 — Belle always applies herself to everything in school being courageous enough to
attempt difficult challenges and Rafi has been a supportive, Kind talk partner throughout the
week. Tia has settled into her new school being brave enough to attempt all challenges.

This week Clive the Carrot is awarded to...
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Muntjac wins!



Year 3 - The Natural History Museum

On the 27th November Year 3 will be visiting The Natural History Museum as part
of their geography topic, earthquakes and volcanoes. Your child will need to wear
usual school uniform for this visit and bring a packed lunch and a still drink (No
cans or fizzy drinks) in a named recyclable or reusable bag.

Please do not include any nut products in the packed lunch, including nut-based
spreads. If you have already booked lunch for this day with Innovate, please
remember to cancel it with them.

Nursery - Festive Afternoon.

Nursery would like to invite their grown ups to Nursery on Wednesday 18th
December at 2:30pm. Nursery children will be singing some Christmas songs and it
is a chance for Nursery children to show off all their Christmas crafts to their

grown ups. We ask that due to limited space only two grown ups for each child
attend.



